Hi Everyone,
For those of you that don't know we have some GREAT NEWS! Matt’s Law went to the Senate Floor yesterday and passed 34 – 2. As most of you probably are, I was surprised that two of our Senators voted against saving innocent lives but the good thing is there were only two. Senators Hollingsworth and McClintock voted against Matt’s Law, you may or may not want to remember their names when they come up for re-election.
Now we get to work on the Assembly Public Safety Committee if you haven't already. The website has been updated with a link to the Public Safety Committee, so you can get started on your letter writing. As soon as a date is set for the hearing I will let you know. In the mean time get your red ready find your Matt badges if you put them away and lets get ready to head to the Capitol as soon as we get the word. 
REMINDER…Jigsaw Production’s story on Human Behavior (including some of Matt’s story) will be airing tomorrow night 6/1/06 at 10pm on Sundance and Court TV, if at all possible I encourage you to watch. It is my understanding that it is a very compelling piece. 
Hope everyone had a nice Memorial Day Weekend and thank you for your continued support.
“Hug your children and tell them you love them everyday.”
Love, 
Debbie, MM
